
PUBLIC HEARING 
November 30, 2021 4:45 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
Chairman Kusnierz called the public hearing on the Tentative 2022 Saratoga County Budget to 
order. 
 
Chairman Kusnierz asked the Clerk to read the notice of public hearing. 
 
Chairman Kusnierz asked if any written communications were received.   
 
Mrs. Connolly said there were none. 
 
Chairman Kusnierz asked if there were any requests to speak.  
 
Mrs. Connolly said there were none. 
 
Chairman Kusnierz kept the public hearing open an additional 2 minutes.  
 
Chairman Kusnierz closed the public hearing at 4:49 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Therese M. Connolly, Clerk  
 


